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Head Teacher Awards 
The following children were all given a Head 
Teacher Award Certificate for their 
outstanding work last week: Logan Botterill, 
Alex Fenwick, Finn Besford, James Gudgin, 
Rhianna Hollows, Shannon Agnew and 
Eleanor Jordan. Well done to all of you and 
keep up the good work! 
 

Attendance 

Rowan class had the highest attendance last week with 
98%. Whole school was 97%. Well done everyone! 
Please don’t forget to ring 01670 822326 if your child is 

going to be late or unable to attend school.  Thank you. 
 

Star of the Week 
Star of the Week Certificates were all given to the 
following children: Kaycie Falloon, Sophie Hudspith, 
Kirah O’Brien, Robbie Holman, Jailei Siant, Charli- 
Sioux McLeod and Lewis Stanton. These children all 
had Star Tea with Mr Sutherland due to their 
exemplary attitude. 
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Ice Cream Friday  
The following children all had ice cream 

sundaes at Ice-cream Friday last week: 
Leah Rutherford, Katieleigh Robson, Kasey 
Humble, Alyssa Mills-Auls, Georgia Fullen, 

Olivia Balance and Keigan Jackson. These 
children were rewarded because of their 
good attitude and their tremendous effort 

last week. 
 

Year 6 SATS 
I would like to say a huge “well done” to all the children in Year 6 Oak Class for their fantastic efforts this 

week.  They have worked so hard through the year to get to this point and I am proud of each and every one of 
them.  They have been well prepared and have been confident and ready to show what they can do to celebrate 
all their hard work.  Moreover, their attitude towards their learning has been exemplary.  We are not informed of 

the results until July but, whatever they are, the children are a credit to you as parents and to the school.  Well 
done everyone!   
 

May I also thank Miss Tuart and the whole staff team for all their hard work preparing the children throughout the 
year and particularly this week, ensuring everything was ready and giving the children a real chance to 
shine.  Thank you! 

 
Year 2 SATS and Year 1 Phonic Testing 
Let us not forget that our Year 2 and Year 1 children will also be working towards end of year tests in the coming 

weeks.  I would stress that these “tests” are very different to the way the Year 6 tests are implemented but even 
so, it is a real chance for the children to show just what they have learned and what they can do.  If you have any 
questions about the forthcoming Year 2 SATS or Year 1 Phonics, please don’t hesitate to speak to your class 

teacher for clarification. 

 
Dentist reminder- Reception class 
Can we remind all parents/carers of children in Willow class that the consent slip for the dental survey being 
carried out on Monday 15th May needs to be handed in by tomorrow, Friday 12th May.  If you require another 

copy of this letter please ask the school office.  
 
Can we respectfully remind all parents/carers and children that cycling on the school premises is not 

permitted. Thank you for your continued support in this matter.  

 

“People will forget what you said, people will forget what you did, but people will never forget how you made them 

feel.” – Maya Angelou 
 
 

 

Mathletics  
Chestnut class had 
the highest score 

with 23,440 points. 
Alex Roy had the 
highest score last 

week with 8,104 
points. Well done 
everyone.  

 


